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Monday 7th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have just returned from a great visit to Windsor Auctions, where the owner and
auctioneer Harry gave us an interesting talk on the antiques and auctions business. This
is part of our Bargain Hunt project which is designed to be a fun and unique way to allow
students to develop competency in Communication, Initiative and Community; all part of
our ROCCIT framework for personal development.

Tomorrow, Tuesday 8th November, as part of the same project we will be visiting the
Sunbury Antiques Market at Kempton Racecourse. This market has been running for over
40 years and is recognised as one of Europe’s premier antiques markets.

During the visit students will be allocated a small sum of money to purchase an item of
their choice. This will then be auctioned in a professional sale at Windsor Auctions at the
end of November. Hopefully, all our students will make a profit, and  whoever makes the
most will be crowned GR6 Bargain Hunt Champions 2022.

Tomorrow’s trip won’t require any change in transport. We will depart and return via
minibus within normal school hours. Students should bring a small amount of money to
purchase refreshments at the market, if they wish. Packed lunches will be provided.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at
matthew@thegreenroomschool.com or call the GR6 phone at  07723 632556.

Regards,

Matthew Allen
Head of Culture, GR6
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